ASN Meeting - Dyslexia Assessment Feedback - Andrew Short

Monday 7th June 2021

Attendees:

Mrs E. Byrne, Mrs A. Gray, Mr A. Hepburn, Mr & Mrs Short

Notes:

- EB discussed the Dyslexia Toolkit and where all the information came from CT, SST and HT.
- All the strategies have been in place throughout P4
- EB discussed the toolkit the areas that AS is affected by. She discussed his strengths and the areas of development as well as the strategies already in place and others that could be tried between now and June.
- EB spoke about a few websites that would be useful for explain dyslexia to AS.
 - Dyslexia unwrapped Scotland this is a hub for young people which is organised into age groups.
 - Dyslexia Scotland website
 - Dyslexia meeting in SLC every month for parent and carers.
- Mrs S didn't have any questions but said that she may have some after she has read through the toolkit herself. EB will be available to answer any questions.
- Mr S stated that he has Dyslexia so it is a trait in their family.
- Mrs S is worried about AS writing, both handwriting and creation of text. ICT was discussed as an option for him during extended pieces of writing. Handwriting in P5 may bwe an option that could be useful.
- 2 copies of the toolkit will be sent home in the post with one being signed and returned to the school for AS's file. An electronic copy of the toolkit will also be emailed to Mrs & Mr S.
- An identification of Dyslexia has been given to AS Monday 7th June 2021